
From: Legislative Services Agency <lsa@scstatehouse.gov>
To:  

Date: 10/11/2017 2:47:51 PM
Subject: Upcoming LSA Staff Changes

Ladies and Gentlemen:
 
As some of you may know, the Legislative Services Agency has several staff members retiring in the coming 
months, all of which served a critical role in the organization and will be missed dearly.
 
Lee Ann Lawrence will retire effective December 1, 2017. Her position will be filled by Shawn Baker. Shawn 
has spent nearly twenty years with the Legislative Services Agency and looks forward to working with all of 
you in his new role as Service Desk Manager.
 
Connie Hough will retire effective November 17, 2017. Her position as Web Content Analyst will be filled by 
Kellen LaGroon who joined the LSA team in 2016 and brings a wealth of graphic design and web content 
management experience. Kellen will also be leading our branding and application design efforts.
 
Angela Hill will retire effective November 17, 2017. Her position as Print and Process Manager will be filled 
by Derrick Williamson. Derrick has spent over ten years with the Legislative Services Agency and is excited 
to the to take on his new role leading the PPM Team.
 
Please congratulate Angela, Connie, and Lee Ann on their upcoming retirements and thank them for their 
contribution to LSA and the South Carolina Legislature.
 
Sincerely,
 
LSA Administration
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